
Regulatory and Appeals Committee 

 

Good morning, Chairman and Councillors 

I would like to request an extension on vehicle H036, RO13 HVS. A grey Ford Galaxy first registered 

25th April 2013. The vehicle will be 10 years and 10 months old when the current licence expires 9th 

February 2024. 

The vehicle is in excellent condition inside and out and is regularly serviced. As a company we 

endeavour to maintain all vehicles in the fleet to a high standard. Tower TQ12 Ltd are continually 

upgrading the vehicles in the fleet to newer models but request extensions to the plates if we 

consider that the vehicle is still in excellent condition. 

We would be grateful if you would grant an extension of 12 months on this vehicle 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Scott Winter 

Director 


